
Rental Application for Nanny Share 

Arrangement 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Landlord's Name] 

[Landlord's Address] 

Dear [Landlord's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to formally apply for a rental opportunity 

at [Property Address] for the purpose of establishing a nanny share arrangement. 

As prospective tenants, we are [Your Full Name] and [Co-Applicant's Full Name], both currently 

residing at [Your Current Address]. We are parents of [number of children] children and are 

seeking a spacious and comfortable environment where we can share a nanny with another 

family, [Other family's names if applicable]. 

We believe that [Property Address] would be an ideal location for this arrangement due to its 

[mention specific features like size, neighborhood, proximity to parks/schools, etc.]. Our 

combined families and shared childcare responsibilities reflect our stable and responsible nature 

as tenants. 

We understand the importance of maintaining a harmonious living environment, and we assure 

you that we will comply with all rental agreements and respect your property. We are also able to 

provide references from our previous landlords and our childcare provider. 

Thank you for considering our application. We are looking forward to the possibility of 

discussing this opportunity further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Full Name] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


